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PREVENATIVE MAINTENANCE PROJECT TO BEGIN ON MIDDLEBELT RD BRIDGE  

NORTH OF 8 MILE IN FARMINGTON HILLS 

 

 Beverly Hills, MI -- The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC) will begin preventative 

maintenance work Aug. 7 on the Middlebelt Road bridge over the Rouge River located between 8 Mile Road 

and Grand River in the City of Farmington Hills. 

 Two-way traffic will be maintained throughout the project. The $150,000 project is funded by RCOC 

and includes: 

 Bridge deck rehabilitation work 

 Sealing bridge deck 

 Resurfacing with hot-mix asphalt (including bridge approaches) 

 New guardrail installation 

The prime contractor for the project is Z Construction of Shelby Township. This section of Middlebelt 

Road carries approximately 14,000 vehicles daily. The bridge will fully reopen in mid-September.    
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